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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says the OLCC can let a person work before they get a real permit, makes some
people apply for permits and lets the OLCC charge a new fee. (Flesch Readability Score: 74.8).

Allows the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission to issue <i>provisional</i>Ù temporary service
permits to an applicant for a service permit. Requires an applicant for a license that allows on-
premises consumption to apply for a service permit if the applicant intends to offer alcoholic
beverages for consumption on the licensed premises. Allows the commission to charge a fee for
issuance or renewal of a third-party delivery facilitator service permit.

Declares an emergency, effective on passage.
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